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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Modification of the TR to retain the wildlife island and revise the seed mix at Pueblo
West, M1977-573 

HAROLD HUMPHRIES <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> Wed, Oct 20, 2021 at 11:39 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Jerald Schnabel <Jerald_Schnabel@castleaggregate.com>, "dan@agraco.net" <dan@agraco.net>, "kent@agraco.net"
<kent@agraco.net>

Good morning Mr. Lennberg,
Earlier today we discussed a modification to the TR allowing us to retain the wildlife island
and revise the approved seed mix.  We would like you to remove from the TR our request
to leave the wildlife island as part of the post mining land use. We want to retain the part of
the TR which addressed the revised seed mix. We will submit another TR to address the
wildlife island. 
In summary, at the request of the land owner, we plan to remove the wildlife island to
increase the over all storage capacity of the reservoir.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
thanks
for Castle Concrete/Continental Materials Corp.
H B Humphries


